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Dear Weaver Families,  
 

Thank you for a great week at 4600 Avery Road! We are proud of the 
learning taking place at WMS — we are looking forward to continuing that 
learning into Monday and Tuesday next week!  As a reminder, Hilliard City 
Schools will not have school Wednesday – Friday next week. Our students 
will return to classes on Monday, December 2.  
 

Good luck to our students competing in Hilliard Idol this Saturday at 
Bradley High School! Also, good luck to our winter sports who are 
competing next week.  
 

Happy Thanksgiving to our Wildcats! We hope that our students, staff, and 
families have a wonderful time with their family and friends.  Today and 
always, we are thankful for our Wildcat community.  We appreciate your 
continued support and partnership!  

Thank you for all you do for Weaver Middle School!  
 

Katherine Hueter 

Principal  



 

Holiday Art Workshop 12/9 and 12/16, 2:45-5:45 PM 

Sign up for the Holiday Art Workshop on mypaymentsplus.com.  For $35 
students will create 3-4 holiday homemade gifts for the holidays. Students 
will glaze a mug, do a step-by-step painting, and create a few ornaments all 
while enjoying hot chocolate and cookies! This workshop is limited to 60 
participants.  For more information you can 
email shannon_murlin@hboe.org or michelle_schmidt@hboe.org .  

 

Winter Art Show Open House December 12th, 5-6:30 
PM 

Come join us for the annual Winter WMS Art Show.  Art will be displayed 
all over the school.  See all of the talented art work made by Weaver 
students. 

 

 

 

Order Your 24-25 Weaver Yearbook Online! 

The 2024-2025 WMS Yearbook is on sale now! Order by March 28th for 
just $45! Click the link below to place your order today. Go cats! 

24-25 WMS Yearbook Order 

 

General School Reminders:  

• To sign out your student early for an appointment or early dismissal, 
you will need to scan your Driver’s License or state-issued ID using 

mailto:shannon_murlin@hboe.org
mailto:michelle_schmidt@hboe.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/qFY8NLRDZFCVr8MSGh_xkQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpIh11P0RJaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuam9zdGVucy5jb20vYXBwcy9zdG9yZS9jdXN0b21lci8xMDE2ODE1L1dlYXZlci1NaWRkbGUtU2Nob29sL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZz_16UBnouFDmlIWZGF2aWRfYmFueW90c0BoYm9lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


our School Safe ID kiosk in the main office, so please plan to bring 
your ID into the office with you when you arrive.   

 

• All visitors and volunteers to our school (during the school day) will 
also be required to check in at our School Safe ID kiosk in the main 
office using a driver’s license or state-issued ID. 

 

• Just a reminder that students are permitted to have phones at school, 
however, they are not to be used during class time.  Students are able 
to use them during their lunch period.  Thank you for helping us 
reinforce the expectations.  

 

• At this time, we will not be allowing extra students on the bus.  Only 
students assigned to the bus may ride. 

 

• Students are not permitted to get food deliveries from any 
restaurant or delivery service (Grub Hub, Door Dash, etc.) during 
their lunch periods.  Parents are permitted to drop off lunches for 
students in the main office.  

 

• For continued safety in the car line, please stay in your lane when 
picking up your child – do not pass any cars in front of you. There are 
too many vehicles in motion, as well as students walking, and we do 
not want any unsafe situations. 

 

• To avoid spills and keep our building clean, we ask that students 
only have water in our academic spaces.  

 

• There are many ways for students to get involved at Weaver, 
including clubs & activities:  Extra-Curricular Activities – Hilliard 
Weaver Middle School (hilliardschools.org) 
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Spiritwear  

The winter holidays are coming! If you’re thinking about gifts, Weaver 
Spiritwear makes a great option. Stay tuned for our holiday sales. 

 

Stay Connected with HCSD / Weaver 

Please continue to visit our district website regularly for the most up-to-
date school information:  https://www.hilliardschools.org. 

• Current athletic information can be found online on the athletic 
website: https://www.hilliardschools.org/davidsonwildcats/. 

• Update Contact Information through parent Home Access – 
please update as changes occur during the school year.  Please visit 
our website to update your 
address:  https://www.hilliardschools.org/residency-update/ 

• To keep up with activities and events at Weaver, please check 
our Activity Calendar.  In addition, the weekly Weaver Wire will be 
posted on the Weaver website.    Follow Weaver Twitter feed 
at @wmscats, on Instagram: weavermscats and like us on Facebook. 

• Hilliard City School District — Like us on Facebook 
at www.facebook.com/HilliardSchools or follow the district Twitter 
feed at www.twitter.com/HilliardSchools 

Visit the Flyers Connections Page to find information on a variety of 
community resources. 
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Weaver Sports  

Please visit our Athletic Website for information about Weaver winter 
sports. 

 

Weaver Winter Concerts: 

Tuesday, December 10th, 7:00 pm at Davidson HS: 

HDV/WMS/THARP Combined Winter Choir Concert 

Monday, December 16th, 7:00 pm at Davidson HS: 

                                    WMS Winter Band Concert 

Tuesday, December 17th, 7:00 pm at Davidson HS: 

                                    WMS Winter Orchestra Concert 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Wed-Fri, November 27-29        No School – Thanksgiving Break 

Tuesday, December 10th, 7 pm         Combined Winter Choir Concert @ HDV 

Thurs., December 12, 5-6:30 pm     WMS Art Show 
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Monday, December 16th, 7 pm         WMS Winter Band Concert @ HDV 

Tuesday, December 17th, 7 pm          WMS Winter Orchestra Concert @ HDV 

December 23 – January 3         No School – Winter Break 

 

Cram the Cruiser Donations 

Residents are invited to help Hilliard school children bundle up this winter 
by donating to the City of Hilliard’s sixth annual Cram the Cruiser 
event.  The event is a coordinated effort to collect new winter items, such 
as coats, gloves, hats, snow boots, socks, hooded sweatshirts, and pants for 
elementary-aged children to “cram” a cruiser full. 

Donors may use the collection boxes at the Hilliard Community Center, 
3800 Veterans Memorial Drive; Safety Services Building, 5171 Northwest 
Parkway; or Hilliard Municipal Building, 3800 Municipal Way. 

Drop-off is encouraged between 8 am and 5 pm weekdays, but the boxes at 
the Division of Police and Community Center will be available after hours. 
Items will be collected at the boxes through Dec. 1.  

Donations also can be dropped off at the Hilliard Tree Lighting, slated for 4 
to 6:30 pm December 1 in Downtown Hilliard. A cruiser will be located 
near First Responders Park. 

 

Hollyfest Returns 

Gather up all of your Christmas shopping buddies and make plans to 
attend the 41st annual Hollyfest Arts & Crafts Show on December 7 from 9 
am to 3 pm at Davidson High School. The Hilliard Area Chamber of 
Commerce is proud to bring this premiere event to the community. There 
is something for everyone at this event, click here for more information. 
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